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No. 900. 
FOREIGN OFFIGiS, T 

S.W.I. 

(A 5008/165/51) 
S i r , 

17th December, 1940. 

With reference to Sir Ronald 
Lindsay18 despatch No. 991 of 4th 
September, 1934 and to previous 
correspondence regarding the 
a c t i v i t i e s of the Ghadr party, I 
transmit to you herewith a copy of 
a l e t t e r from the India Off ice 
requesting that the United States 
Government may be approached with 
a view to the prevention or the 
restr ic t ion of the circulat ion of 
the Ghadr organ the "Hindustan Ghadr". 

2. Should you see no objection 
to such a course I shall be 
grateful i f you wi l l act on l i nes 
indicated in the fourth paragraph 
of the India Off ice l e t t e r . 

I am, with great truth, 
S i r , 

Your obedient Servant, 
(For the Secretary of State) 

V 

N.M. Butler, Esq., C.V.O., 
e t c . , e t c . , e t c . , 

We shington; 


